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Welcome on Zoom! 
--Mairy  
 

Guests 
--PDG (Past District Governor) Ray Ward 
--FBI…Jimmy & Gina 
--Marcus Arnold from Divine Savior 
--Eli from Casa Roble Interact Club 
--Good Day Sacramento! 
 

Announcements 
-- Sydney Anderson from OV Helping Hands was at LaPlacita for the Salsa Kick Off.  It will be tonight at 
LaPlacita.  Should be fun.  Starts at 6pm.  Good Day Sacramento was in attendance.  Sure made for a lively and 
fun meeting.  Sue, Brad, Sean & Jeff was the official tasters for the news clipping.  Patty and Ray and David 
showed off their Salsa moves!  
-- Board Meeting on Wednesday…you all know who needs to go.  But everyone is invited if you need a make 
up or looking to see what’s going on.  It will be at the Chamber at 6pm. 
--Crab Feed Meeting is on Thursday, Aug. 18 at David Shepard’s home.  6pm start.  Again, we need new blood 
for this event if we want it to succeed.  Questions….talk to Russ.  Just remember, if you’re not involved, you 
can’t complain. 
--Don G.  – Aug. 16 is the Dine Around, Aug. 27 is the Corn Hole Toss at the home of Joni & Mark Cyr.  Bring a 
libation and snack to share.  Sneakers recommended as we will be up on the hill.  6pm start.  Don passed 
around an interest sheet for a wine/train ride in September or October.  Talk to him if interested. 
--Lorie shared that she and Russ are planning a cruise next year in the fall to Greece and the Holy Land.  If you 
have interest, they will put you on the info list.  Holland America.  October 1-15. 
--Marcus Arnold of Divine Savior shared that there will be a community wide Food Drive for the food bank.  It 
will be Oct. 15…8:30am to noon.  The club is asked to help staff it.  So far 8 churches are joining in.  This will be 
the third year.  First year 6,000 pounds of canned food were donated, second year 19,000 pounds and this 
year should still be higher.  With Thanksgiving and Christmas coming up the food bank will be overwhelmed.  
So everyone is asked to help, even if only for an hour.  The community is depending on us. 
--Steve – the club bank accounts have been changed over, the new bookkeeping program up and running, so 
hopefully all the bugs have been worked out.  Thank you all for your patience.  Dues are billed twice a year, 
July and January.  Meals are billed every three months.  Be sure to let our secretary, Plyllis know if you have a 
make up for either meeting at another club, committee meeting or club service project!!! 

 



Vocational  
 No Vocational Speaker as the agenda was packed full! 
 

Prospector 
 PP Russ picked on those who did not attend the bike trail and missed the donuts.  Speaking of donuts, 
Mike McKibbin was fine free because he brought the donuts!  He moved on to pin/badge check and 
mentioning who was celebrating birthdays….so we could sing, of course.  Rob and Tommy received our most 
ungracious singing.  Jim Buntin shared that he and his beautiful wife, Joan, celebrated 58 years of wedded 
bliss. 
 

Speaker 
 Our guest speaker was Jimmy from the FBI to talk about Fraud…what it can look like and trends on 
what is happening more frequently.  He talked about hackers…who like to keep things easy.  Always be 
mindful of anything that comes in your email.  Click on the sender’s name which will show you their email 
address.  Got something, for example, from Costco.  Be sure it came from Costco.  If you’re still unsure, call 
Costco and verify the email, especially if the email “seems strange”.  In Sacramento alone, there was over $10 
million in fraud in March!  Yikes!  Sometimes you will see something funny like click to see a dancing pig.  
Beware, it could be something to capture your email information.  Elderly and young people are especially 
vulnerable.  Face Time is especially bad.  Oh, we all want to know what’s the deal with “Your car warranty has 
expired”.  It’s fishing for your financial information.  He has lots of valuable information and I hope he comes 
again.  There was much to learn! 
 

Raffle 
 With only 9 balls and $47 in the pot, Dianna tried to “grab” the orange ball, but after trying for real, 
only got a white! 
 

Jobs for Next Week 
 Greeters – Sue & Mairy 
 Invocator – Bert 
 Vocational -- Sue 
 Raffle – Dianna 
 Speaker – ?? 
 

Thought for the Day 
 The secret to a Good Life…is never stop…smiling, dreaming, loving, hugging, holding, searching, 
thanking, feeling, learning, playing, laughing, thinking, wishing, forgiving, healing, expressing, appreciating, 
believing, cherishing, creating, hoping, living.  --Anonymous 
 
 
Pictures from Bob K. and Dennis.  Thank you both! 
  
  
 



 





 
 
 
  
  

 

Remember to put on your Calendar 
 
Aug. 16   Dine Around 
Aug. 18  Crab Feed Meeting 
Aug. 27  Corn Hole Toss 
 
Oct. 15  Food Drive for Orangevale Food Bank 
 
 


